

Ref: FOI/GS/ID 8578 

Please reply to: 
FOI Administrator 

Trust Management 
Maidstone Hospital 

Hermitage Lane 
Maidstone, Kent  

ME16 9QQ 
Email: mtw-tr.foiadmin@nhs.net 

  www.mtw.nhs.uk 
30 October 2023 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to IT systems, applications and 
Digital Strategy. 
 
You asked: All questions are shown as received by the Trust. 
1. What IT systems and applications are you planning to replace or upgrade 
over the next year? 
2. Are you looking to complete a HIMSS INFRAM assessment in the next 
twelve months? 
3. When are you planning to review your Digital Strategy? 
4. Please supply a copy of the Trust’s most recent Digital Strategy. 
 
Trust response: 
1. Under Section 21 of the Act we are not required to provide information in 
response to a request if the information is already reasonably accessible to 
you.  The information you requested is available from the trust website 
WWW.MTW.NHS.UK Please enter ICT information into the search box and 
the response will be shown. Alternatively, please use the following link:  
https://www.mtw.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/ICT-
information.070823.pdf  
2. No. 
3. This is currently under review. 
4. Under Section 21 of the Act we are not required to provide information in 
response to a request if the information is already reasonably accessible to 
you.  The information you requested is available from the trust website using 
the following link/s: https://www.mtw.nhs.uk/freedom-of-information/recent-
foiresponses/  the link should take you to the Data to Support FOI FAQ’s page 
where you need to click on the IT dropdown. 
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Alternatively, from our website home page, click the Freedom of Information 
Tab, then the Data to Support FOI FAQ’s tab and then the IT dropdown at the 
bottom of the page where you will find all the information. 
 
This information is updated on a regular basis and is exempt under Section 22 
of the Act. 
 


